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Kaspi.kz to Announce 4th Quarter & Full-year 2022 Financial Results on 27 February 
 
 
Kaspi.kz (KSPI LI) will report its financial results for the quarter and twelve months ending December 31, 
2022, on Monday, 27 February, 2023. On that day, management will hold a conference call and webcast 
at 1.00pm (London) (8.00am U.S. Eastern Time, 7.00pm Nur-Sultan time) to review and discuss the 
company's results for the period. 
 
 
4th Quarter and Full-year 2022 Financial Results Conference Call  
 
Monday, 27 February, 2023  
 
To pre-register for this call, please go to the following link: 
 
https://www.netroadshow.com/events/login?show=0c61c954&confId=46459 
 
You will receive your access details via email. The event replay can also be accessed via the same link.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About Kaspi.kz 

Kaspi.kz’s mission is to improve people’s lives by developing innovative mobile products and services. At 
our core is the Kaspi.kz Super App, the leading mobile app in Kazakhstan.  

The Kaspi.kz Super App serves as a single gateway to our Payments, Marketplace and Fintech Platforms 
and is an integral part of our users’ daily lives. As people’s lives become increasingly digitalised, Super 
App usage continues to grow supported by accelerating adoption of cashless payments, e-Commerce 
and digital financial services.  

Kaspi.kz operates an Ecosystem business model, where the growth and development of one service 
contributes to the growth and development of other services, creating a powerful virtuous cycle. 
Increasing usage of a growing number of services puts Kaspi.kz in a strong position to keep innovating, 
delighting our users and fulfilling our mission.  

Kaspi.kz has been listed on the London Stock Exchange since 2020.  

For further information david.ferguson@kaspi.kz  +44 7427 751 275 
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